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Mr Arif Tezgel 

Hello, everyone! I am Mr. Tezgel, and I am delighted to be your new Year 6 

teacher! Originally from England, I moved to Qatar 7 years ago. I’m looking forward 

to this new school year with all of you and can't wait to get to know each one of 

you. Enjoy your summer holidays to the fullest, and I look forward to meeting you 

on the first day of school! You will have a great time in Year 6 and we hope to 

make it a year you will never forget! 

 

This yeaR, I’m l00king 

f0RwaRd T0... 

I’m really looking forward to our topics 

about: The Titanic, Ancient Greece 

and South America. There will be 

opportunities to demonstrate your art 

and computer skills in these lessons. I 

am especially looking forward to our 

‘Exit Points’ where we get to show off 

our work from the term. 

 

0n my b00kshelf 
Here are some of my favourite books: 

fUn facTs ab0UT me: 
1. I have a cat called Simon 

2. I am from Stoke, England. 

3. I have two brothers and one sister. 

4. I support Arsenal. 

5. I have been in Qatar for 7 years. 

6.  I have been a teacher at USI for 

two years and over 11 years in total. 

7. Turkish food is my favourite cuisine. 

8.  I love reading and listening to 

podcasts 

9. I have a son who is 2 years old. 

 
W0Rking in paRTneRship 
My door is always open and I want to 

work with you to provide the best school 

year for your child. Please don’t hesitate 

to contact me on Class Dojo or via email: 

arif.tezgel@unitedschool.qa 
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